
4/12/2022 Wilda White H.96 

 

Dear Senator White: 
  
I’m writing about H. 96, an act relating to creating the Truth and 
Reconciliation Commission. I notice on the agenda you have not scheduled 
any witnesses who can speak to the experience of institutional, systemic 
and structural oppression based on psychiatric diagnoses/labels. I also see 
that that the H.96 refers to “mental disability” and not “psychiatric 
diagnoses or disability.” “Mental disability” is not defined in the bill. 
  
Are you intentionally excluding from the bill individuals and communities 
harmed by discrimination and oppression based on psychiatric diagnoses or 
disability?  
  
I would appreciate your expanding the witness list to include individuals 
who can speak to psychiatric oppression and discrimination and ensuring 
H.96 addresses this form of oppression and discrimination. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Wilda 

  
<image007.png> 
 

  

Wilda L. White 
Founder, MadFreedom 
wilda@madfreedom.org 

  

MadFreedom 
Post Office Box 38 • Poultney, VT 05764-0038 
T: (802) 779-0570 / F: (802) 775-5284 / TF: 

(833) 777-4557 
www.madfreedom.org 

  

Support MadFreedom / Schedule a meeting 
  

 

https://legislature.vermont.gov/Documents/2022/Docs/BILLS/H-0096/H-0096%20As%20Passed%20by%20the%20House%20Unofficial.pdf
https://legislature.vermont.gov/Documents/2022/Docs/BILLS/H-0096/H-0096%20As%20Passed%20by%20the%20House%20Unofficial.pdf
https://legislature.vermont.gov/Documents/2022/Docs/BILLS/H-0096/H-0096%20As%20Passed%20by%20the%20House%20Unofficial.pdf
https://madfreedom.org/
mailto:wilda@madfreedom.org
tel:8027790570
tel:8337774557
tel:8337774557
https://madfreedom.org/
https://www.paypal.com/donate?hosted_button_id=3UXSTUWYM5ATE
https://doodle.com/bp/madfreedom/wilda-l-white-meeting

